Positive Steps report 
· Women`s footprints continue to meet online.  I have been asking about face to face (mindful that it can only be 15 indoors - socially distanced including me) getting positive responses. So hoping to do a face to face either 10 or 17 May?
· 
· Book club still online.  Hoping to do the same as above.  The day may need to change as it will eventually clash with over 50s.
· 
· Over 50s online - hoping to do an outdoor planting session on Thursday 29 April in Brunswick Community Garden.
· 
· Beestro has not been as busy as usual.  Currently giving out about 10 meals a day.  I think this is a good sign as it is showing less dependency. There is ongoing conversations regarding opening up of “café” as replacement 
· 
· I am in the process of completing the Safeguarding training and will be starting the CAPS Life skills course in May.(with Judith Keeble) 
· 
· Currently having chats with RNCM regarding a project about the memories of Syndney Street/Oxford Rd, exploring the memories and archives.   The sessions will also give participants the opportunity to do some filming.
· 
· Hoping to start a 6 week Community Coaching session around June? Again this will be at Brunswick and will be facilitated by a woman called Alys with my support.
· 
· The Tuesday singing project continues.  PSP received funding for the Winter Wellbeing Project.  That finished in February 2021 and participants were given the opportunity to meet other groups online.  Some of the over 50`s still attend and enjoy the sessions.

· Enquiries have started about use of building by other organisations. 
· Weekly meetings of Simon, Jess, Gordon and myself continue to discuss and explore how the building might open up for use for our own groups and hire with both Covid restrictions and Refurb in mind 
It is expected that Kay will finish maternity leave on 1st June – ongoing discussions will occur how revised use may impact her duties and responsibilities 
Whilst not strictly Positive steps, Gordon is regularly in contact with the Chinese Church about their use of building on Sundays , although this may be post Refurb . Simon has also had enquiries about another Fellowship using the Worship room on a Saturday. 
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